






November 26, 2018 

For Immediate Release 

To: General Release


We want to congratulate Bud Hippisley, W2RU 
on running a successful campaign for the ARRL 
Roanoke Division Director.  


Bud will be taking office on January 1.  On March 9th the Neuse River Basin Amateur Radio 
Association in Goldsboro, NC will be hosting a “Meet Your New Division Director” event.  All 
licensed Amateur Radio Operators are welcome along with their guest(s). There is no cost.  We 
do ask that you use our RSVP system (Link: https://goo.gl/55tvBp) so that we can be best 
prepared for the event.  


• Date: Saturday, March 9th, 2019

• Time: 1 PM

• Location: Wayne Community College, Walnut Building Room 101 (Tiered Lecture Hall)

	 3000 Wayne Memorial Dr, Goldsboro, NC 27534

• Refreshments will be available

 
Here is the link to the Eventbrite RSVP   https://goo.gl/55tvBp  The tickets are free.


Yours Truly,


Wilson Hines, aa5az

President

Neuse River Basin ARA
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Neuse River Basin Amateur 
Radio Association 

B. Wilson Hines, AA5AZ 

2822 Cashwell Dr. #194 
Goldsboro, NC 27534 

919-394-4346 
info@neuseriverbasin.com 

https://goo.gl/55tvBp
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/meet-your-new-division-director-tickets-52846529392?aff=PDF
https://goo.gl/55tvBp

